ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT'S MONTHLY REPORT - JANUARY 2021

Student Learning and
Achievement

Continued discussion at middle school around curricular impact with the scheduling committee, including potential world
language and math changes to course of study

Met weekly with instructional coaches and biweekly with the administrative team

Participated in program of studies review for math program at GMHS, scheduled meeting to plan out changes at GMMS
Co-facilitated K-12 Music meeting to discuss strings planning moving forward as well as ensemble and general music
planning

Began to schedule testing for 2020-21 school year including LAS Links, SBA, NGSS, SAT

Community
Engagement

Formed team to develop Vision of a Graduate

Invited the community to participate in the Debby Irving Conversation around Race and Equity

Met to discussion STEM options for GEF grant

Continued communication around COVID-19 related matters including revised quarantine and travel advisory
Participated in GEA collaborative meeting

Safety and Social
Emotional Well-Being

Continued meeting with CSDE and DPH around monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic impact on education
Conducted contact tracing and communications for all positive COVID cases

Shared SEL resources with staff

Began monthly meetings with Aimee Martin, focus areas are SRBI & SEL

Conducted Title IX investigation/informal resolution

Developed Title IX Flow Chart

Budget Development
and Fiscal Management

Participated in final review of all department/school budgets
Completed final edits on the 2020-21 grant cycle

Embracing Diversity

Co-facilitated the third Granby Equity Team Meeting
Developed working group for survey and book club
Planned forDebby Irving (virtual) visit on January 13, 2021

Professional Learning

Scheduled additional Title IX training with administrators through Shipman and Goodwin
Submitted the Team Coordinating Committee (TCC) to CSDE




